

OPTIMIST CLUB

Georgetown

Check out our coming events

Our regular meeting held Sept. 23 marked the last meeting of summer and the old excutive. Optimist Lt. Gov. Dick Crealock thanked us all for the

support he had through the year. Next meeting will be a ladies' night and installation of new officers Oct. 13. The Drug Committee will bring you up to date on what they are doing and new members will be

inducted. Hope to see you all out. Suit of the month draw will start Oct. 13. Call Bill

Mecks for tickets.

COMING EVENTS: Oct. 3 - Fall Fair, our booth will be there. Oct. 5 - Business meeting (the budget for 1982 will be struck) at B. Totten's at 8 p.m. Everyone welcome.

Oct. 17 - Cross Country 10 a.m. Cedarvate Park. Nov. 28 - Now Breakfast - get your names in to John Feb. 6 - 10th Anniversary Dance, Milton Optimist Club, 6

p.m. - \$30 per couple. Good to see Optimist Dave Wooland back to his old self and out to the meeting after his accident.

Fall dress code now in effect for all club meetings. At the Ontario District last convention our club picked up a couple of awards for our banner. The Drug Programme was accepted by both new districts as a valid programme with the awards programme. It will be expanded across Ontario. Keep up the good work, D.R.C.

Y's Discovery Days

The Georgetown Y's Discovery Days will be travelling to Weall and Cullen Gardens and Miniature Village Oct. 14. Join the "Y" for a day of shopping, touring and lunch at the Gardens. Fee \$25. Space is limited, so pre-register early at 89 Mountainview Road South, 877-6163.

Unusual story centres on Botswana

By KAY WILSON Iterald Correspondent

Unit 2 of Norval United Church mel in the church basement, on Sept. 9th with Kathy Blair's group in charge. Programme included Betty Johnson, who read her daughter Janet's most recent letter from Botswania. One thing that had upset her was the fact that several boys had a knife in the classroom, which was a

The result being that all the pupils in that class were taken out, and made to lay down. The people from the bush came in and gave them a public whipping. Janet said she was shocked to see the number of people who came to look on as speciators.

Marg Ridley brought everyone up to date on our boat family. Mrs. Huynh, who is still in Hamilton General Hospital, is able to speak now with a special mechanism. Hope is being held that she may still get some movement in her fingers. As yet she is in a cast up to her head, which will be on for another week. Her three children are living with

year, the children will go down during church.

Business included an invitation from the Sarah Group in St. Paul's Brampton on Oct. 6 at 8 p.m. St. Luke's Church, Toronto, are coming out to Norval for lunch on Sunday

· Unit 1 of Norval United met at the home of Muriel Wey on Sept. 24. We were pleased to

entertain Unit 3 from Grace Church when 15 ladies attended. President Marion Laird Rolland, who is a missionary proposed the meeting with a as well as an agricultural reading. Roll Call was a poem Cards of thanks were read from School Dave Devotional was taken by Kay Wilson with

hymn "We Plow the Fields". Scriptures were taken from the gospel of Luke Chapter 18 -9-17. A paper on Thanksgiving was read, followed by

prayer. Agnes Miller had the study on Zambia, and Lee

from Mrs. Mae Shaw and Ken Lunch was served of pump-

kin pie and coffee. Sympathy is entended to Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Miller on the home.

death of Gordon's brother Fred Miller of Fergus. Funeral was held on Friday Sept.

Get well wishes to Don Carbutt, who had the misfortune to fall from the veranda roof of the Weir Reid home. After spending a week in hospital, he is convalescing at

Friendship Group of Norval United had their first meeting in the form of an organizational meeting.

Brenda Savage presided and extended congratulations to two members on the birth of their little boys, Gary and Jean Sterrett, and Earl and Janice

Twelve members from Norval enjoyed a dinner meeting

with Unit 1 of Grace Church, Brampton. A speaker from Boot's Drugs Store talked on drug abuse. Care should be taken in giving small children

too many drugs. The next meeting will feature a craft demonstration on Thanksgiving brooms and each member will make one.

Rally Day at Norval United

was Sunday when 6 candles

were lighted in a Rededication ceremony. Taking part and representing the session was Jack Crawford; Gord Laidiaw as superintendent. The Sunday School had Kathy Kirby, Daryl Moffatt, and Ryan Carney. The parents were represented by Brenda Campbell. The scriptures were read by Susan Campbell and Tina La Roche.

Lengthy agenda puts Lioness Bev to test

The September meeting of the Georgetown Lioness Club was held at the home of Lioness Lena Connors. The new president, Lloness Bey Goss, ably guided the members through a lengthy agenda. Further plans were finalized for

the booth at the Georgetown Fall Fair on Oct. 3. Reports were given by the chairmen of the various committees and donations were voted to the following:

Contact Centre \$100 Meals-On-Wheels \$100

Camp Dorset \$200 Leader Dog Training School \$200

Lions Home for the Deaf \$25 Memorial Gift to Cancer Society \$25

Lioness Lil Chapman read a letter from a Lioness

Club in Australia. The members would like to exchange interests and ideas with a club in another country. Perhaps it can be with this club in Australia. The letter will be

Lioness Lena Connors introduced the guest speaker, Jury Krytiuk who is president of the Boot Record Company of Mississauga, Mr. Kryliuk explained to the members that a record is the souvenir of a live performance.

By using samples of the various materials he went on to tell exactly how a record is made. The members were surprised to learn that the basic vinyl material needed for making the "mother record" is purchased from a firm right here in Georgetown.

The Boot Record Co., formed over 10 years ago, is the

second largest publishing company in Canada and is the largest Canadian-owned publishing company. Among many Canadian artists they have recorded are Stompin' Tom Connors, Leona Boyd and the Canadian Brass.

They are the first company to record Indians and Eskimos in their native tongue. Mr. Krytiuk was leaving for Greenland the next day.

On behalf of the members, Lioness Rita Zorge thanked Mr. Krytiuk for his most interesting talk and

wished him a safe journey. Lioness Edith Lacey and Lioness Dorothy Hansen provided a delicious lunch. The next meeting will be at the home of Lioness Pat Mason.

at school. Rosic Laldlaw told everyone about Sunday School and, this about Sunday School and, this

By WINNIFRED SMITH Herald Correspondent

R77-2000 The beautiful weather on Sunday brought many worshippers out to church. Dr. Bandy had an amusing little story for the children, which interested the grown ups, too. The ladies' choir favoured with

added much to the inspiring Their final match ended with a house School and finished off the Georgetown area. He was sermon given by the minister. The Ballinafad Broncos, the minor squirt soccer team, finished a very fine season last Wednesday, under the coach-

ing of Ray Shier. The young players showed

two-all tie and when a ten minute overtime period falled to furnish any goals, our gallant team was defeated on penalty kicks.

On Sunday afternoon the players and their families fantastic growth in both skills enjoyed a social time with an

the day with a wiener roast at the home of Mary and Ray Shier in Limchouse. We are very proud of you, girls and

Many will be sorry to hear that Mr. Alfred Thompson dled on Sunday in St. Joseph's Hospital in Guelph. Mr.

a musical selection, which and knowledge of the game, informal soccer game at Lime- Thompson was well known in surgery. the father of Mrs. Richard Shortill Jr. of Ballinafad. We extend sympathy, to the

> Hillsburg and other members of the Thompson family. We are happy to report that little Kevin Gagne is home, and recovering from recent

Shortill family, his widow in

Frank Smith is still a patient in the Georgetown Hospital but progressing favorably. Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Grey, who are visiting at the Smith farm, spent a few days last week visiting cousins in St. Catharines. They return to

England on October 7.

Ladies Auxilliary busy with fall fair

Sept. 26 tourney sees Legion crib teams advance

By TOM ELLIOTT Comrades Roy Wiggins, R. Smith and Frank Smith are in Georgetown Hospital, Andy Syme is in Brampton Hospital and Marg Hunter, Ann Collins, Jan Emmerson and Lil Knight of the L.A. are in Georgetown

The Arrow will be entertain ing in the Lounge Saturday night. Anyone wishing to see the Provincal Service Officer who will be at the Branch at 1:00 p.m. on Monday 5th Oct. contact Buster Hale, or Lloyd

Boyd.

The response to the new

Herbs

health

By KATHARINE GARWOOD Nassagaweya W.I. "Herbs are the Spice of

Life" was the motto for the first meeting of the Nassagaweya Women's Institute

following the summer break.

The meeting, held at the home of Fran Pearce Sept. 10,

introduced herbs for health and pleasure. Hazel Strachan presented an interesting

account of the medicinal qualities with Elizabeth Adamiak, an amateur herbalist and president of the Insti-

tute, showing her many potted varieties of herbs.

quilt to be raffled by the Institute at euchre night next

spring were displayed. The quilt will be assembled at the Homefest scheduled for Oct. 10

at Brookville Hall on Guelph

line and visitors to the Homefest can view a demonstration

A delightful assembly of

crafts made by members were

gathered at the meeting. An assortment was selected by

Retta MacCauley to make up

the Nassagaweya Women's Institute display at the past weekend's Milion Fair.

The Ministry of Agriculture

is providing a fall course entitled Food for All Seasons to

be attended by Dale Bowers and Katharine Garwood, who

will be pleased to share their

acquired knowledge with the

ladies of the community at a

The meeting concluded with everyone receiving helpful

literature on herbs and a

combination of interesting

herbs to brew a healthy cup of

later date.

tea at home.

of the art of quilting.

The appliqued sections of the

for

pension changes have been slow. This change now makes widows eligible to pensions from 5 per cent up, for more details check with Buster or

the car club draw was held Friday night. Ken Derose was the grand winner, Joan Hayes was the first runner up, followed by D. Winkle, B. Hall, D. Ward, R. Appleyard, R. Press-wood, D. Eggie, W. Hergert, A. Mandarino, M. Lawr, A. Russell, C. Norton, R. Darling, Ron Hulme, J.C. Pope, June Ross, Ron Carter, Jim Emmerson and Barry Clark. Everyone did a wonderful job from the

DON'T

SETTLE

FOR

LESS!

captains, caterers, and Gord King wishes to thank all who helped on the games which was quite successful. Newt Monks wishes to thank the barmen and the Branch wishes to thank the car club, chairman and all the committee for a tob well done.

Don't forget millionalrs night Oct. 2, 8:30 p.m. two dollars per person with 7 big Tickets for the Imperial Dance will be going on sale

soon, more details later. The Ladies Auxiliary hosted the Zone Crib Tourney Sept. 26th, winners were Acton and

Georgetown "D" team of Jean Reid and Pat Barr, K. Prost and Bernice Emond was second. Georgetown "B" team of R. Rudiger, Ruby Bailey, Leonna Postlethaite and Mary Russell was third.

These 3 teams will go on to play for the Regional Games. At the Fall Fair Oct. 3rd the Ladies Auxillary will be selling home made pies at our booth. The ladies, wish everyone to donate ples and volunteers to help at the booth would be appreciated. Anyone wishing to donate ples or and help, please contact Leanne Hall 877-2794.

RCA COIOTTTAK TVS EXCEPT 9"

can now receive

Do not forget Nov. 21st is the Ladies Baznar, more on this

Good blends

Savory blends well with other herbs. It may be used alone or in combination with other herbs in stuffings for meat, fish or poultry; egg dishes; sauces; soups; meat loaf and hamburgers; stews; beans; cabbage, peas and tomato juice.

YOU KNOW YOUR FEET WE KNOW OUR SHOES

LET'S GET TOGETHER AND MARRY UP TO COMFORT - FASHION - LATEST DRESSY STYLES.

Over 200 Colours, Styles Combination for your selection

THE VERY LATEST IN FALL AND WINTER FASHIONS!

They have just arrived. A wonderful selection of fashionable ladies shoes. High, medium and low heels, sling backs, open or

closed toes. Compare our Quality Fashion. Compare our Prices.

Compare the Comfort. We have an excellent selection for a

fashion to sult you!

POPULAR PRICES

To Suit Your Packet Book



New in Stock for **FALL** and WINTER

ATTRACTIVELY STYLED HANDBAGS AT POPULAR PRICES !

Every Lady in Georgetown Should Check Our Handbags - A Fantastic Selection !

MOTHERS! WHY HASSLE? YOUR CHILDREN'S FEET ARE IMPORTANT

WE HAVE THE SHOES! WE HAVE THE SELECTION! WE FIT FEET, OUR PRICES FIT YOUR POCKETBOOK! Our Price to YOU IS RIGHT We Know! Our Regular Fustamers KNOW They kind felling Ust We Have Comparison Priret And Know Our Prices Are LOWER







ORTHOPAEDIC PRESCRIPTIONS FILLED

FLETCHERS family shoes



GEORGETOWN'S FOREMOST FOOT FITTERS



RCA Cable-Ready Tuning - Every new ColorTrak model features RCA's multi-band cable-ready tuning system. That means direct tuning access to as many as 122 channels. All channels are tuned with quartz-crystal precision of Channel ock electronic tuning. And built-in cable connector makes hook-up quick and simple. So don't settle for a set that could become obsolete. You're ready for everything with RCA ColorTrak!

BUY NOW & SAVE! Introductory Price During Our Warehouse Sale

· Automatic Fleshtone Correction

. Xtended Life Chassis Built-in Converter gives

access to 122 channels ColorTrak Remote Scan Control

LED Channel Numbers

Automatic Color





MORE

THAN

ANY OTHER

BRAND

i982 ColorFrak

26" Remote Control

TELEVISION

M\$LJ...*1189.95

GUARANTEED SERVICE WITH ALL SALES 877-3405 We Service What We Sell 14 Wesleyan Street Just off Main St. We will not knowingly be

undersold.

WHY PAY MORE? NOW IN OUR 28th YEAR

Before you buy check our low, low prices!

Downtown Georgetown 102 Main St.

877-1664



